The Chamber has reopened after our Summer Break! We are here Monday through Thursday from 9:00 a.m. until
3:00 p.m. and on Friday from 9:00 a.m. until noon.

If you have something you would like posted on our FB page, or blasted out to our membership, please let us
know. PLEASE READ THE SPECIAL REQUEST BELOW.

Steve Weeks will be hosting members of Gideons International here in the Glades in late September. He has asked
the City of Belle Glade to assist with gathering items for 120 goodie bags. City staff are working on them, but don't
have a lot to go in them. If you would like to include an item from your business, please call or email Beverly Scott
(561-996-0100) and arrange for pick up or drop off. If you are unable to reach Beverly, you may contact either
Brenda or Melanie at the Chamber of Commerce (561-996-2745) and they will make contact for you.

If you have already received this email and have donated, Thank You!



